
 
 
 

NOTICE OF REVISION OF CHURCH ELECTORAL ROLL 
 
 
The parish electoral roll of St Andrew’s Brighton will be revised by the Parish Electoral 
Committee on 27 October 2020. 
 
The Parish Governance Act 2013 provides that parish electoral roll is to contain the 
names of people who are: 
 

1. at least eighteen years of age; 
 

2. are baptised; 
 

3. regularly and habitually attend public worship at a worship centre in the parish; 
 

4. have signed an application seeking to be included on the roll and declaring that— 
 

4.1. they are a member of the Anglican Church of Australia or of a church in 
communion with the Anglican Church of Australia; 

 

4.2. they are not a member of any church which is not in communion with the 
Anglican Church of Australia; and 

 

4.3. they are not on the parish electoral roll of any other parish or any Authorised 
Anglican Congregation in the Diocese other than a roll from which they wish 
their name to be removed. 

 
The parish electoral roll as revised will be displayed prior to the annual meeting.  
 
A person must be on the parish electoral roll to vote at the annual meeting. 
 
A person may apply to be on the electoral roll at any time. A person wishing to apply to 
be on the electoral roll before the next revision may download a form here, or collect 
one from the Parish Office, or request to office@standrewsbrighton.org.au or by phone  
03 9892 1240. 
 
The completed form must be returned to the Parish Office (at the above email address or 
by posting to, or leaving the form at, the Parish Office, 228 New Street, Brighton 3186 
before midday on 26 October 2020. 
 
Dated: 28 September 2022 
 
Fr Ian Morrison for 
Roger Pym 
Parish Secretary 


